
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time     17th & 18th September 2022 
 

RECENT DEATHS:     
 

ANNIVERSARIES:   Basil Lee, Leo Delaney, Murray Flynn, Patrick Fitzgibbon 
 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK:  Pat Roache 
(Names placed on the sick list will remain for 3 weeks unless otherwise notified) 
 
 

SUPPORTING OUR PARISHES: Thank you for your ongoing support of our Parishes   
 

Weekend 10th & 11th September  2022     TERANG / MORTLAKE 
1st Collection                     $     743.40  
   

Planned Giving Program Week 112 
2nd Collection               $      801.00      
Average given               $   1,719.15          
Amount promised per week             $   1,890.54     
      
  

  TERANG & MORTLAKE ROSTERS:       
 

LINEN:  SEPTEMBER    Terang:    Coral Bell  Mortlake: Anne Blacker  
 

FLOWERS:     25th September:   Mortlake: Fay Murray  
   

Mortlake Set Up: SEPTEMBER - Claire Adams 
 

           Liturgy Rosters: Weekend ~  24th & 25th September 2022 
 

READERS: 1st & 2nd reading & Prayers of the Faithful 
 

Terang    Saturday  6.00 pm:  Cate Watt   Sunday 10.30 am:  Volunteer 
Mortlake     Sunday     9.00 am: Anne Blacker 
 
 

Eucharistic Minister: Terang Sat 6pm: Lorraine Meade   Sun 10.30am: Des McKinnon 
 

Music Mortlake   Sun 9.00 am:  Donna Baxter 
 

Lap Top Terang:  Sat 6.00pm: Pam O’Keeffe Sun 10.30am: Volunteer 

Notices need to be at St. Thomas’ Parish Office by 10.00 am next Wednesday 

WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
 

ST THOMAS’ TERANG 
Saturday   6.00 pm 
Sunday 10.30 am 

 

ST COLMAN’S MORTLAKE 
Sunday    9.00 am 

 

Next Weeks Readings: 
 

24th & 25th September 2022 
 

1st read: Amos 6: 1, 4-7  
2nd read: 1 Tim 6: 11-16 

Gospel: Lk 16: 19-31 

Terang Mortlake St  
Vincent de Paul  

Conference 
 

All enquiries for  
assistance are treated 
in strict confidence.  

Ph: 0459 047 620 

Weekday Masses 
 
 

Tues 20th Sept: 11.00am May Noonan 
(Residents only) 

 
 

Thurs 22nd Sept: 10.00am Terang 
(Basil Lee) 

Our Lady of Mercy Parish 
  

To access this bulletin online go to www.ballarat.catholic.org.au and select Hampden Parish. 
 

PARISH PRIEST ~ Fr. Gary Jones  Ph: 0419 986 308 
 

St. Thomas’ Terang    St. Colman’s Mortlake  
PARISH OFFICE:  P.O. Box 25  Terang.  3264    Ph: 5592 1195     hampden@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 
 

Parish Safeguarding Officer ~ Clare Neal ~ “We are a Child Safe Parish” 

 SCHOOL PRINCIPALS 
 

St. Thomas’ Terang ~ Mr. Matthew Uzkuraitis    Ph 5592 1925 
  

St. Colman’s Mortlake ~ Ms Stacey Atkins Ph 5599 2285 
 

Mercy Regional College ~ Ms Sharon Gillett  Ph 5593 2011 

 

Hampden Parish 
acknowledge and  

respect the traditional 
custodians of this land 
the Kirrae Wuurong 

people. Mercy Regional College Car Raffle ~ Tickets $10 
 

Tickets on sale now ~ Online www.rafflelink.com.au/mrc-raffle-22  
~ By scanning this barcode or by contacting Mercy  

 

10 Prizes to be won -  
 

1st PRIZE - Renault Captur (Highland grey), valued at $34,690 Demo model.  
 

Drawn on 30th  November 2022       If you would like to buy a ticket & cannot access  
the internet, please contact Clare at the Parish office on 5592 1195 

Retired Priests Fund 
 

There will be a special  
collection after Communion 
at all Masses this weekend 

for the BCSF 

Ballarat Clergy Support Fund Collection for Sick and Retired Priests  
This weekend ~ 17th & 18th September 

 
The Ballarat Clergy Support Fund provides for retired priests who have spent a  

lifetime selflessly caring for others, and who deserve a happy and peaceful  
retirement.  The Fund is currently supporting and caring for seventeen retired priests. Over the 
next few years a number of priests currently in parish ministry will be moving into retirement, 
and will also need to be supported by the fund.  This annual collection has allowed the Fund to 
continue to support our sick and retired clergy.  Please give as generously as you can, and help 

us continue ‘caring for those who cared for us’.   
Special envelopes are available for this collection, which will be taken up next weekend. You 

may also return your envelope the following. Contributions over $2.00 are tax-deductible. 

 

 

St Bernard’s Church, Lake Bolac Celebrations 
 

The Lake Bolac community is celebrating the combined 150th and 60th anniversaries of the old 
and new churches.  Mass will be celebrated by Bishop Paul Bird on Sunday, September 25, 
2022 at 11.00am, followed by lunch at 12.30 at the Lake Bolac Memorial Hall.  RSVP to 

Leanne Breen, ph. 0400 301 100 or Jane Higgins, email mjhiggins58@bigpond.com  

Reunion of past students of Sacred Heart College Ballarat (Class of 1965+) 
 

Reunion will be held on Sunday, October 9, 2022.  The event will commence with a campus  
tour of Damascus College, to be followed lunch at the Golden City Hotel.   

The campus tour commences at 10.00am and lunch at 11.30am.  To attend, please contact  
Lois Knights, email loisknights345@hotmail.com or phone 0419 902 538. 

‘Grief is the price we pay for love’     Queen Elizabeth II 
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